
Box Hill Athletic Club Winter News 04 

UPCOMING EVENTS  
Sunday, May 13  La Trobe Uni        Road Race (15k open, 5k juniors)   
Saturday, May 26 Sandown              Road Race (10k open and men under20/18, 3k 
for other ages)  
Saturday, June 23 Geelong               Cross Country (16k open men, 4k open women, 
various junior distances  
Saturday, June 30  75th Anniversary Dinner  Box Hill Town Hall 

ROAD RACE AT LA TROBE UNI, THIS SUNDAY, MAY 13 
The next event on the winter season calendar is the road race at La Trobe University this 
Sunday. There will be a 5km event for under 20, under 18, under 16 and under 14 men and 
women starting at 9:30am and a 15km event for the open men and women at 10:00am. If you 
wish to run and if you have not filled in a season’s entry form, then you must either send in an 
individual entry form to AV or contact Chris O’Connor  AS SOON AS POSSIBLE! Entries for 
this event close today, Monday, May 7. 

BOX HILL ATHLETIC CLUB 75TH ANNIVERSARY 
CELEBRATIONS, SATURDAY, JUNE 30 
To celebrate the 75th anniversary of the club, a dinner will be held at the Box Hill town hall on 
the night of Saturday, June 30. All past and present members of the club are invited to attend 
what is sure to be a great night! Write this date in your diary. We are hoping to have as many 
people as possible who have been associated with the club over the years attending. 

CHIS HAMER WINS THE GREAT TRAIN RACE 
Congratulations to Chris Hamer who won the great train race from Belgrave to Emerald last 
Sunday. Adrian Vincent also ran very well to finish second to Chris. Chris and Adrian beat 
puffing billy and thousands of other runners to record a Box Hill quinella! 

WORKING BEE 
The Box Hill Athletic Club is holding a working bee at the club rooms on Saturday 12th May 
2007, from 12 noon until 4:00 pm, to undertake a number of important maintenance tasks. We 
ask all members to try to find a bit of time on Saturday to come along and help out. even if you 
can just spare one hour, your help will be much appreciated. 

ARE YOU REGISTERED? 
Club registrations are now due.  
Registration paid now covers your club and Athletics Victoria membership until April 1 next 
year. We ask members to try to get their membership paid up as soon as possible. For those 
who wish to run winter events, you must be registered in order to score points for the club. 

QUESTIONS? 
If you have any questions about the winter season competition, contact a member of the club 
winter competition committee. 
Graeme Olden   ph. 9885 0890  email: mailto:golden@sprint.net.au  
Ian and Megan Sloane   ph. 9459 4486  email: mailto:iansloane@optusnet.com.au  
Chris O'Connor   ph: 9882 6108  email: mailto:coconnor@swin.edu.au  
 


